
Dear Team Member, 

Thank you for participating in our recent team-building retreat! We hope you found the 

experience both enjoyable and beneficial. 

To help us improve future retreats, we would appreciate your feedback. Please take a few 

moments to complete the survey linked below: 

Team-Building Retreat Feedback Survey 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we are committed to making our events even better. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

https://www.surveylink.com/

